
  
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE FOR MEDICAID NURSING FACILITY RATES 
 

For dates of service beginning January 1, 2021, the Maryland Medicaid reimbursement rates for nursing 
facilities increased by 4 percent. For dates of service beginning July 1, 2021, Maryland Medicaid will 
continue to reimburse nursing facilities at the same rate. The rate increase is consistent with the 
Program’s budget for State Fiscal Year 2022. During the period January 1, 2021 through June 30, 2022, 
the Program anticipates the cost to continue reimbursing at this rate is $50,856,000 (50 percent general 
funds, $25,428,000; 50 percent federal funds, $25,428,000). 

For questions about this notice, please contact alison.donley@maryland.gov. 
 


